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Dear All,
Ni Sa Bula Vinaka!
Today, marks a significant time in the calendar 
for all Fijians as we remember the life of Fiji’s 
visionary leader, statesman, scholar and soldier 
who was born to lead and serve his country – 
Ratu Sir Josefa Lalabalavu Vanayaliyali Sukuna. 

This day is a reminder for all Fijians to pause, 
reflect and honour the enduring legacy of one 
of Fiji’s greatest sons. 

We may have come across many great leaders, 
but Ratu Sukuna proved to be the greatest as 
his work continues to play a part in our lives 
and the lives of our families today.

It has been 67 years since his passing, but the 
legacy that Ratu Sukuna left behind, can never 
be erased from our minds.

Empathy was the component Ratu Sukuna 
was really known for while being a visionary 
leader, having a planned vision for his people 
and the people he served.

Despite being a high-ranking chief, an 
honored statesman, and a decorated soldier, 
he tirelessly journeyed across Fiji, visiting 
every Fijian or iTaukei village. With passion 
and conviction, he persuaded our traditional 
landowners, our forefathers, of the urgent 
need for an institution to safeguard their land 
from exploitation.

This relentless effort culminated in the creation 
of the Native Land Trust Board now known 
as the iTaukei Land Trust Board, the revered 
guardian of all native land in Fiji.

Fiji is known for its multiethnic history, which 
I believe was considered highly important by 
Ratu Sukuna, in his tireless effort to include all 
types of races under our Noble Banner Blue 
making us all feel as one.

As Vice-Chancellor, and on behalf of all 
FNU students and staff, I join the nation in 
commemorating our visionary leader whose 
life and service have left an indelible mark on 
our history and identity.

His dedication to the advancement of his 
people through education, dialogue, and good 
governance remains a powerful example to us 
all. 

Let us continue to honour his memory not 
only through ceremony, but through action—
by cultivating future leaders who embody his 
values of service, wisdom, and integrity.

May the legacy of Ratu Sir Lala Sukuna 
continue to guide and inspire us in shaping a 
more inclusive, educated, and resilient Fiji.
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Bula Vinaka FNU Vuvale,
As we reflect on the past week, I would like 
to take this opportunity to acknowledge the 
dedication and hard work of our staff and 
students in driving learning and progress at 
FNU.

A major event ahead is the launch of the FNU 
Foundation on 2nd April. The Foundation aims 
to build strong partnerships to provide support 
for students in need. We believe that no 
student should miss out on education due to 
financial difficulties. The Foundation welcomes 
donations from individuals, businesses, and 
organisations, every contribution will help 
students access quality education and start 
their careers with confidence.

The TVET First programme continued into 
its second and third weeks, and I thank the 
CETVET team for their hard work in making it 
a success. This programme is giving students 
practical skills to prepare them for work.

FNU also strengthened its community 
engagement through the FNU-Tailevu 
Provincial Council Outreach Programme. As 
part of this, we have started visiting districts 
in Tailevu, with Namara Village being the first. 
The visit was a success, and I appreciate the 
outreach team and all staff who were involved. 
Your efforts are helping to bring education 
closer to the people of Tailevu.

To our graduating students, I encourage you 
to stay focused as you prepare for your big 
day next month. Graduation is an important 
moment, and we are proud of what you have 
achieved.

We are also approaching mid-semester, and I 
want to thank all FNU staff for their dedication 
and hard work. To our new students, I hope 
you are settling in well and enjoying your time 
as part of the FNU Vuvale. Make the most of 
the opportunities available to you at FNU.

Lastly, I appreciate the NTPC team for their efforts 
in bringing education to communities through 
Rural Remote Maritime Training Programmes. 
Their commitment to helping people gain 
valuable skills is truly commendable.

Let’s continue working together to make FNU 
a leader in education, training, and community 
service. I wish all our students and staff a 
successful and rewarding week ahead. 

Vinaka Vakalevu
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